
Cc:
Subject: FW: Bugle Nursery Site - Planning Request
Attachments:

-----Original Message-----

Sent: 03 January 2023 12:37
To: Planning Development Control <Planning.DevelopmentControl@spelthorne.gov.uk>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Bugle Nursery Site - Planning Request

This message originated from outside your organization

Please could we have our objection noted against the planning request at the Bugle Nursery site.

Having lived just a mile away in Shepperton for 22 years, we have noticed a large increase in the population in the local area, putting extra force
and strain on local roads and of course all the local amenities over the years.  These extra properties and the number of inhabitants would add to
this significantly which would push resources even further to unbearable limits.  The traffic around this area is already horrendous and this will
just add to it.

We trust our objection to the request will be noted.

Regards


